
 
 
 
12/06/20 
Good afternoon,  
 
Reminders for Monday, as we move to our new normal.  

● We welcome you onsite before school from 8.30-8.45am. There is no expectation that 
you ​should​ be coming back on site at this time to drop your child at the classroom. You 
can still drop your child at the bottom gate, where myself and a junior teacher will be 
waiting for the children to welcome them in. The growth in the children’s independence 
from coming in on their own has been lovely to see and something we would encourage 
you to continue. 

● A bell will ring at 8.45, when we ask that you leave the classroom. This gives the kids a 
chance to be with friends and form relationships with the teachers that will support 
learning.  

● From 9am-2.45pm, if you need to come in to drop off a lunch, pick up a child etc, the 
Isobel Rd gate will be open throughout the day. You must come to the office to drop 
anything off, or to pick up your child for an appointment etc. We will then arrange for the 
child to come up or we can drop the item for you. 

● The bottom gate and Greenhithe Road crossing gate will be opened at 2.45pm to 
welcome you onsite for pick up, if required. However we will still allow siblings to collect 
younger children from 2.50pm and come and meet you at the bottom gate, or 
Greenhithe Road crossing gate off site somewhere else. Again, Maeke and myself will 
be at the bottom gate to allow for safe pick up, and we would encourage you to allow 
your child to come and meet you here, rather than park and walk in. This helps maintain 
traffic flow and also gives the children the responsibility and independence. 

 
I thoroughly appreciate all the positive feedback from the community about the drop off and pick 
up options. 
  
Ngā mihi  
 
Stephen Grady 
Principal 
Greenhithe School 
 
 



         周末好！ 

       在进入我们新的常态之前，以下是几个关于星期一的小提醒。 

●  欢迎各位在早晨8：30 – 8.45之间到校。 目前我们不要求您​将孩子送到教室。您仍然可

以将孩子送到最下面的校门，我本人和一名低年级老师将在这里等着孩子们欢迎他们的到

来。通过孩子们自己走入学校，我们非常高兴看到他们独立性的增长。我也鼓励您继续让

他们这样做。 

● 铃声会在8：45响起。这个时候我们请您离开教室。这使孩子们有机会与朋友在一起，并

与支持他们学习的老师建立关系。 

● 从上午9点至下午2：45，如果您需要给孩子送午餐或提前接孩子，Isobel Rd门将全天开

放。如果需要给孩子任何东西或有事提前接孩子，请您到办公室。然后我们将安排孩子到

办公室来，或者我们可以帮您把物品交给孩子。 

● 学校下面操场门和Greenhithe Road交叉口将于下午2.45打开，欢迎您此时进入学校接

送孩子。但是，我们仍将允许兄弟姐妹从下午2.50起接他们的弟弟妹妹，并在下面操场的

门口、Greenhithe Road人行道或其他地方与您会面。再次，Maeke和我本人将位于最

下面操场校门口保障安全接送，我们鼓励您让孩子来这里与您见面，而不是停泊走入式接

送。这有助于保持交通通常，还可以提升孩子们的责任感和独立性。 

 

    我非常感谢大家提供的有关接送孩子选择的积极反馈。 

 

此致 

      敬礼 

 

Stephen Grady 

校长 

Greenhithe小学 

 


